
 

 

 

DATE: Wednesday,  6th March  2024 
 

 

To:  Parents of students from Years 1-10 and 12 –  

RAMADAN OFFERING  
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from St. Mary’s.  The Holy Month of Ramadan will soon be upon us and this is a beautiful 

time of sharing and being charitable, especially with those less fortunate.  As we do every year, we 

are inviting our students to bring in a simple Iftaar package that we send to the mosque just opposite 

our school.  
 

There are hundreds of workers who access the mosque daily for Iftaar and these little packages go a 

long way towards meeting this urgent need.  
 

We believe that the values of charity and empathy are key values that we would like the children to 
imbibe from a young age.  Of course this is optional. Please find below the contents for the Iftaar 

package: (PLEASE SECCURE ALL IN A NEATLY SEALED PLASTIC PACKET ) 
1) 3-4 dates (neatly wrapped in cling wrap or in a small sealed packet.  

2) Any one:  Apple/ orange / Banana 
3) A small bottle of juice or Laban  

4) A small bottle of water 
 

  Please send this only on the day scheduled for your child’s class as these are perishable items.  

Monday, 11th March 2024 YEAR 1 A, B, C, D, E 
Tuesday, 12th March 2024 YEAR 2 A, B, C, D, E 
Wednesday, 13th March 2024 YEAR 3  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Thursday, 14th March 2024  YEAR 4  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Friday, 15th March 2024 YEAR 5  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Monday, 18th March 2024 YEAR 6  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Tuesday,  19th March 2024 YEAR 7  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Wednesday, 20th March 2024 YEAR 8  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Thursday, 21st March 2024 YEAR 9  A, B, C, D, E, F 
Friday, 22nd March 2024 YEAR 10  A, B, C, D, E, F 

 

May your kindness and generosity be blessed.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


